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Question 

 
“Will the Chair state the number of Government employees who have lost their jobs as a result of 

performance related issues for each of the last 10 years?” 

 
 

Answer 

 

The data on staff performance has been held centrally since 2016. Since then, 100 employees have been 

subject to the performance process. Fewer than 10 employees have been dismissed under the formal process 

in each of the last 9 years that the data has been available. 

 


